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WATCH: Emergency repair work on I-95 Completed in 25 Days 

 

Jacksonville, Fla. – Construction crews completed emergency bridge repairs on I-95 over 

Crestwood Street 20 days ahead of schedule. The project included repairing and replacing 

portions of the structure’s beams and deck. The structure was damaged by a truck with an over-

height load striking the overpass while driving on Crestwood Street.  

 

WATCH: A video, including time-lapse footage is available for download here 

(https://vimeo.com/462331233/4d3818354a). 

 

FDOT District 2 Secretary Greg Evans said, “I-95 is the gateway to Florida for much of the East 

Coast and serves as an evacuation route when hurricanes threaten. When this incident occurred, 

our bridge teams responding quickly to inspect the damage and developed a plan to open I-95 as 

quickly and safely as possible. I’m proud of our teams and the rapid response they demonstrated 

for this project.” 

 

During construction, the southbound outside lane of I-95 was closed while crews installed the 

new deck. The contractor, Superior Construction, was awarded a $150,000 incentive bonus for 

completing the project ahead of schedule. 
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